Vancouver Automobile Club—The
regular meeting of the Vancouver Au-
tomobile Club will be held in the club
room of the Hotel Vancouver this
evening at 8 p.m. The question of
seeking to have the connecting link
of the proposed trans-provincial high-
way between Hope and Princeton,
which has already been taken up by
the Princeton board of trade with the
provincial government, completed by
the employment of interned alien la-
bor, and which the members of the
several committees endorsed at the
get-together luncheon held on the
13th inst.,, will be further discussed,
as the completion of this highway
will mean a great deal to the autoing
tourist. lL.adies are invited to attend.



